Sent: Wednesday, 4 June 2008 5:28 PM

To: Surrogacy Committee Subject: Surrogacy Policy

Dear Sir / Madame,

I would like to make comment on the current issue of legalizing surrogacy in Queensland. I strongly disagree with this policy due to the negative impact it could have on the child. While I have compassion for in fertile married couples who are unable to have children, I vehemently oppose the passing of such policy due to the long term effects the child may suffer. These include not really knowing their heritage and family roots as well as the possibility of legal battles over the child at any stage of their life.

Thankyou for the opportunity to voice my opinion.

Best Regards

Steve Burridge